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The Town of Hobgood has appointed Brian Pridgen of Cauley Pridgen, P.A. as its new Town
Attorney, effective January 1, 2014.  Town Administrator Thomas Ellis noted the firm’s history of
municipal representation in Eastern North Carolina as a key reason for the hire.  “Cauley Pridgen has
represented nearby municipalities for quite some time.  Their firm has more than adequate municipal
law experience to handle anything that comes our way.”  Following the appointment, Pridgen added
that “We are excited to expand our representation in Halifax County and to work with the Hobgood
Town Board of Commissioners and Staff.  In recent years, Hobgood has undertaken a number of
challenging community enhancement initiatives such as the restoration of its historic train depot and
a soon to be completed Community Development Block Grant neighborhood redevelopment project. 
It is obvious that the Town of Hobgood is eager to promote economic and community growth and
we look forward to assisting in their continued efforts.”      

About the law firm . . .

Cauley Pridgen, P.A. traces its history back to the 1940s and limits its practice to matters
related to business, government and land. The firm’s lawyers have extensive experience in the
representation of local governments and elected officials. For more information, contact the firm
or visit our website.


